Office of the: Executive Engineer,
Provincial Division, PWD B&R Br., Faridabad.
Tele-0129-2283187

Email ID: gwd-eegd1-faridabad@hu.nic.in

BUILDINGS & ROADS

No. 11 )’g Dated &3, ﬂ/l’(f
To
The Principal

The Shriram Millenium School,
Sector -81, Faridabad

Subject :- Regarding Building Safety Certificate in favour of “The Shriram Millenium School,
situated “ at Sector -81, Faridabad.

Reference:-  Your letter dated 11/01/2019

In this connection, it is intimated that the building of “The Shriram Millenium School,
Sector -81, Faridabad has been inspected by the Sub Divisional Engineer, Provincial Sub Division No.2,
Faridabad alongwith Shri Mahipal Singh, J.E. concerned incharge. The said building was compared with
the drawings & structural design of the existing structure found safe & strong certified by Shri Baldev
Krishan Verma, Chartered Engineer ( India ) L-1/237A, DDA Flats Kalka Ji, New Delhi. The fire safety
certificate is valid upto 02.12.2021. The floor level of the school building is higher than the surrounding
area. The drinking water facility is found satisfactory. After the inspection, it was found and reported by
Sub Divisional Engineer, Provincial Sub Division No. 2, PWD B&R Br., Faridabad that the existing building

seems to be safe. However time to time inspection of the building may be ensured on regular basis.

DA/Nil Exet gineer,
Provincial Division,

PWD B&R Br., Farj féﬁ
Endst. No. Dated:- )\e

Copy of above is forwarded to the Sub Divisional Engineer, Provincial Sub Division No.2,
PWD B&R Br., Faridabad information w.r. to his office memo NoSlfi..L:].. dated Ql)—’l‘?l?

DA/Nil 9/[/ e

Executive En ineer,
Provincial Division,
PWD B&R Br., Faridabad
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